
District Cabinet Meeting Report     10/26/08 
Children’s Vision Screening 
 
Summary of screenings that I have been informed have taken place or will take place this 
fall.   The results are given for those clubs that also informed me of completed screening 
numbers for the’08-‘09 year: 
 
Lions Club     Children Screened Children Referred 
Evansville Lions     141   14 (10%) 
Mazomanie (10-22-08)    050 (approx) 
McFarland (10-28-08)     050 (approx) 
Mt. Horeb Lions (11-04-08)    070 (approx)   
Portage Lions (9-22-07)    050   04 (8%) 
Stoughton Lioness (10-08-08)   015 (approx) 
Verona Lions (8-5-08)    033   02 (6%) 
 
Training Sessions in the district: 
 

We have been working on arranging a photoscreener training session for this fall, 
but have not been successful in coming up with a date.  Tami Radwill, PB 
Wisconsin and Dane County, is not available until after January 1st.  When she gets 
back to me with available dates I will try to coordinate with Lion Ed O’Brien and 
Tami to host the session in Cottage Grove.  Windsor and Columbus have indicated 
an interest in attending so far.  If there are other clubs interested, please let me 
know so that I can be sure to let you know of a date as soon as it is set. 
 

Film: We currently have film available, but I have not tried to order new since Polaroid 
ceased producing the product last spring.  Fujifilm is supposedly manufacturing the 
product we need to continue the program in the future. 
 
Submitted by: Lion Dave Hineline, chair 
  District 27-D1 Vision Screening Committee 
  Phone: 608-849-5507 
  E-mail: dhineline5629@yahoo.com
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